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Exempting military retirement pay from state income tax is a powerful way for Oregon 

to honor and support its veterans. By providing this financial relief, the state ensures 

that those who have dedicated their lives to service can enjoy a secure and stable 

retirement without the burden of additional taxation. This policy would encourage 

veterans to remain in Oregon, strengthening local communities, contributing to the 

economy, and sharing their leadership and experience. It sends a clear message that 

Oregon values its veterans where it truly matters—by investing in their future and 

financial well-being. 


